
 

 
IMGA Board Meeting, 13 May 2023 

 
 
During the IMGA Board meeting held on the 13th of May in Jeonju, South Korea 
the following items were discussed: 
 

• The minutes from the previous board meeting were approved. 
• A short update from all Host Cities and Bid Cities was presented. 
• The IMGA Board Charter was introduced to the board. 
• The proposals to change the name of the Steering Committee to 

Executive Committee and to welcome Petra Sörling as a member were 
unanimously accepted. 

 
 


